

MEMO# 33826

October 15, 2021

Money Market Funds Advisory Committee Call Wednesday, October 20 on FSB's Final Report on Policy Proposals to Enhance Money Market Fund Resilience

[33826]

October 15, 2021

TO: Money Market Funds Advisory Committee RE: Money Market Funds Advisory Committee Call Wednesday, October 20 on FSB's Final Report on Policy Proposals to Enhance Money Market Fund Resilience

The Money Market Funds Advisory Committee will hold a call via Zoom on Wednesday, October 20, 2:00-3:00 pm Eastern to discuss the FSB's final report on policy proposals to enhance money market fund resilience. You will receive a calendar invitation with the call information. If you have any questions about the call, please contact Jennifer Odom at jodom@ici.org. Please email any issues you would like to discuss to Jane at jheinrichs@ici.org. We look forward to seeing you October 20.

Jane G. Heinrichs Associate General Counsel

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.